
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 016 of 2024 

RIVER WYRE FLEETWOOD 
No. 3 Buoy 

 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the Starboard Hand Buoy No.3 in the River Wyre, 

Fleetwood has been placed back in its charted position. 

LNtM No. 12 of 2024 is here by cancelled. 

For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on vhf channel 12 during tide 
times. 

 

Steve Hearn 

Deputy Harbour Master NW&S 

31st July 2024 


